INDIAN LAKE BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES

August 13, 2012
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission was held on August 13, 2012.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hanson, at the Indian Lake Borough Building, at 6:03 P.M.

THOSE PRESENT:
THOSE ABSENT:
Paul Cornez
Tom O’Toole 
Bob Hanson
Chris Keiser
Don Reed
VISITORS:  None
ORDER OF BUSINESS:
1. Correspondence:  -  None
2. New Business:  -  None
3. Old Business:  As tasked by Borough Council, a possible revision to Zoning Ordinance 144 was discussed, to establish a definition of Living Quarters; and to establish a requirement that the construction of new or additional living quarters must require a Sewage Permit Review from the Borough Sewage Enforcement Officer (SEO) and Borough Zoning Officer.  Chairman Hanson will circulate proposed text for consideration at the next regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting.
Recently approved subdivision plans were discussed, as was the possibility of expanding Borough roadways such a West Shore Trail Extension.

4. Public Comment:  -  None
Motion to adjourn by Chris Keiser, seconded by Paul Cornez at 6:48 P.M.  All ayes, motion carried.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Planning Commission will be held on Monday September 10, 2012 at 6:00 P.M. at the Indian Lake Borough Building.

Respectfully submitted, 
Don Reed
Acting Recording Secretary
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